
Rec’d 6/8/2018 
 
Good morning, 
 
I spoke with Ms. Bianco earlier this morning and she asked that I send an email to you regarding the bid 
results & award of contract for the Catholic Charities Diocese of Chicago SFSP bid. 
 
Regards, 

 
Jon Henderlong 
(219) 306-1094 (Mobile) 
(708) 478-4040 (Office) 

 
 
 


